
WC -2009-0277 Update June 7 2009

A trip around the neighborhood Sunday morning June 7, 2009 reveled the below progress in water 
flowing out of the ground in complaint #WC -2009-0277 .  The pictures speak to the amount of 
progress in the last 14 months of constant complaining to staff, and to MAWC.

We would not have any progress with out my sending MAWC to two repairs and several other  water 
mains breaking on their own.

It appears that in 2007 there were 12,408,753  1000 gallon units of water missing in action.  If my 
arithmetic is right that is 12,408,753,000 gallons of water that is unaccounted for in this water system. 
That is twelve Billion gallons of water.  Where did it go.  I never see it so I assume most of it is 
pumped under ground.  No wonder Staff thinks there are springs in north county.  

Rob Lee
11119 Carl
St Louis Mo 63138
314-412-7016



Above two pictures. Storm drain just to the east of Aspen Woods has just about dried up since the May 
12 2009 water main repair on Aspen Woods. 



Above two pictures. The storm drain at the RR trax that I at first thought was a creak is still flowing.





Above three pictures. Water still flowing into the 2 foot drain tile at Larimore and McQuay.

One Picture. Water is still flowing from the storm drain at McQuay and Lydia.



Above one picture. Water still flowing out of the storm drain in front of Warman Oil.

Above one picture.  Neighbors sump pump working more than it used to at 11347 Larimore.



Above two pictures.  Water still flowing out of the ground in front of 11341 Larimore.


